
GCID LANDOWNER AND WATER USER MEETINGS SCHEDULED 
MARCH 11, 2025 

GCID cordially invites all landowners and water users to attend one of two meetings to be held on 
Tuesday, March 11, regarding important information for the upcoming irrigation season. Topics will 
include updates on water supply conditions, water allocation/application process, water rates, 
water operation policies, water measurement efforts, recently completed and upcoming 
maintenance work/special projects, and state/federal policy and program updates. 

The meetings will be held at the following locations: 

Tuesday, March 11 – 9:30 a.m. 
Willows City Council Chambers 

201 North Lassen Street, Willows 

Tuesday, March 11 – 1:30 p.m. 
Granzella’s Banquet Facility 

457 7th Street, Williams 

GCID is also pleased to report that it has received formal notification from the U. S. Bureau of 
Reclamation that Water Year 2025 has been deemed a non-critical year, resulting in a 100% water 
supply. 

February 28, 2025 


